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International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Mr. Karl W. Manthei, formerly a First Operator A, sustained a non-industrial
injury on September la, 1965. He was placed on Long Term Disability on May 19,
1976, and returned to work on April 30, 1979 as a First Operator A. On October 1,
1979 he was again placed on Long Term Disability due to the above mentioned non-
industrial injury.

Dr. Battat, a company panel physician, in a letter dated July 25, 1984,
released Mr. Manthei for full duty.

Pursuant to title 112.15 of the Physical Agreement, the Company proposes
to return Mr. Manthei to Active Service as a Utility Operator, Concord. His rate
of pay will be $613.15.

This matter has been discussed with Joe Valentino, Union Business Repre-
sentative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.
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